
Dear EEOICPA claimant:

About two weeks ago we sent you a survey form asking for your 
opinion of the service you received when dealing with the EEOICPA 
offices and staff for the application for compensation you filed. 

 If you have already mailed back your completed 
survey, thank you for your quick response.  

 If not, please take 10 minutes now to complete and 
return the survey in the postage-paid envelope 
provided.  

Thank you for your help with this survey.

PROVIDE SIGNATURE

Rachel P. Leiton, Director 
Division of Energy Employees Occupational Illness Compensation
Department of Labor


